
April 26, 1924.

Sir Arthur William Currie,
Principal of McGill University,

Montreal.

Honorable and dear Sir:~

I take the liberty of sending to 
Your Honor a copy of the letter I addressed, 
to the Board of Governors of McGill

a few days ago,
University.

As the subject of my said letter
calls for mature consideration, I thought is would be 
for me

proper
for the sake of my enterprise - to give to every 

Governor, and above all to the worthy Principal
University, the opportunity of examining the matter 
hand.

of the great
before-

I have the honor to be

Yours faithfully,
1 Enel.


